
Town of Oconto Falls Regular Board Meeting Minutes 
Monday October 11, 2021, 6 p.m. at the Town Hall

Chairman Alsteen called meeting to order at 6pm and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Roll Call-Alsteen, Kaczmarek, Peterson, Konitzer, Mogged present. Mary and Terry Renel 

represented the public.

Motion to Approve the Agenda, motion by Kaczmarek second by Peterson. Motion carried. 

Motion to approve the Minutes of the last Meeting, motion by Kaczmarek second by 

Peterson. Motion carried.

The Treasurer’s Report was given by Konitzer

The Motion to pay Bills, motion by Peterson, second by Kaczmarek. Motion carried.

Ordinance 30-Redistricting needed to be amended due to the revised Oconto County 

Supervisory Districts. Motion made by Peterson, second by Kaczmarek. Motion carried. 

Ordinance 3-Creation of Wards needed to be amended due to the revised Oconto County

Supervisory Districts. Motion made by Kaczmarek, seconded by Peterson. Motion 
carried.

The ambulance upgrade to a critical care service will be complete by 1-1-22. A 5 year 

contract was approved. Motion by Peterson, second by Kaczmarek. Motion carried.

Fire call #35, after several attempts for this to be repaid, was approved to be put on the 

property owner’s 2021 property tax bill. Fire call #5, after several attempts for this 

to be repaid, the property has changed hands. Konitzer will attempt to contact the

current owner to see how to proceed with this delinquent special. Fire Call #159 will 

be added to the property tax bill.

Nothing new on the update on truck loan. Still looks like March delivery.

We will meet October 13th at 6pm for preliminary discussion on the 2022 budget.

On November 8, at 5:30pm we will meet for the Public Budget Hearing, the Special Town 

Elector Meeting to set the Levy and the Special Town Board Meeting to adopt the 2022 

Town of Oconto Falls budget. The meetings will run concurrently with our regular Town 

Board meeting to start at 6pm or whenever the other meetings are finished.

Big Dumpster Day will be held this Saturday, October 16th, 2021. Workers and equipment



are scheduled.

No Public Comment 

There were budget questions which will be answered at the budget meeting Wednesday. 

GAD has changed hands, the new reps will be at our November meeting to explain how 

this affects our contract. There was discussion on how to use the ARPA money. The most

clear cut way in the rulings is for culverts and stormwater issues. To be able to track 

expenditures, we will amend the budget on a case by case basis.

Motion made to Adjourn by Alsteen, seconded by Peterson.

Susan Mogged, Clerk


